
HCARES MEETING NOTES  04/06/2013 

 The meeting was called to order by Steve Quear, WA9FTT, at 9:36 AM  at Hamilton  County 

Public Safety Training center on 7925 E. 160th street. 

 Sherrie Vermande, KD5URS, gave the Treasure’s report.  We have approximately  $ 1537.63 in 

the account.  It is time to pay the 2013 dues. 

 HCARES meetings starting in June will be at Fire Station 6 in Noblesville.  The ARRL section 

manager will be at the meeting. 

 The next meeting on May 4th will be at Fire Station 6 in Noblesville for First Aid Training. 

 Joe Marsh, KJ9M, stated that our Web Site is wrong , KB9FVJ. We should have our club sign be 

N9EOC instead of the current call that is there.  The club voted to change the call sign to N9EOC.  

 Joe Marsh, KJ9M, has setup the Special Events station for the 4H fair.  The QSL cards have been 

printed for this event.  We expect to operate at 14.270 +/- 5 KHZ.  It was suggested that we use 

IRLP and open it up for this special events station.  We also will use simplex contacts to get a QSL 

contact and also use the repeater. 

 Joe Marsh, KJ9M, gave a brief presentation of EMP attack. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM. 
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